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I continue to see more life preservers being used at appropriate times.  I will continue to have 

one on one conversations and we as an association will continue our education efforts.   

A point of observation is that before boats reach their plane, they create very large waves. 

Through the end of last year and beginning of this year we have not received any complaints of 

dangerous or unthoughtful operation of boats.  

As a camp owner,  and possible renter of your camp,  we ask that you post the information that 

is provided in your resource guide so anyone from your location understands the rules for what 

is required when participating in water sports on the lake. For example- There must be a life 

jacket on a stand-up board. 

The buoys on the lake are there to show people how far 200 feet really is from the shoreline, 

which is the State of Vermont Rule and Regulations for wakes. 

 

Enjoy summer on the Lake, and remember to please follow State of Vermont Boat Safety Rules 

& Regulations. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Steve Cutler 

Chairperson 


